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By fax 25309167

27 February 2012

Hon Lau Kin-yee, Miriam

Chairman

Legislative Council House Committee
Legislative Council Complex

1 Legislative Council Road

Central

Hong Kong

Dear Chairman,
Thank you for your letter of 24 February 2012.

We have just written to the LegCo Secretariat with the Chief
Executive’s offer to appear before a Special Question and Answer Session
of the Legislative Council from 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. on 1 March (Thurs).

The Chief Executive will address Members’ questions concerning
the recent series of events surrounding his acceptance of hospitality from
friends and his renting of a residential unit in Shenzhen.

Yours sincerely,

v

( Ms Bernadette Linn )
Private Secretary to Chief Executive

c.c. President of Legislative Council
Director of Administration
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